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NOTICE OF HEARING ON TUITION AND FEES 
 

FISCAL YEAR 2015 
 

TO:       MEMBERS OF THE WILLIAM PATERSON UNIVERSITY COMMUNITY 
 

The members of the Finance, Audit and Institutional Development Committee of 
the Board of Trustees of The William Paterson University of New Jersey invite all 
interested members of the University community to appear before it to comment 
on tuition and fees for fiscal year 2015.  The Committee will take the comments 
received into consideration in formulating its recommendations to the Board of Trustees. 
 

THE HEARING WILL BE HELD ON THURSDAY, APRIL 17, 2014 
12:30 - 1:30 P.M.  

LIBRARY AUDITORIUM  
 

In order to ensure an opportunity for as many people as possible to speak, remarks will 
be limited to three (3) minutes per person and each person will be limited to one 
speaking opportunity. 
 

The procedures for requesting to speak before the Committee are as follows: 
 

ALL PROSPECTIVE SPEAKERS MUST SIGN UP INDIVIDUALLY TO SPEAK 
BY CALLING ROSEMARY BARONE IN THE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT AT 
(973) 720-2104 BEFORE 2:00 P.M. ON WEDNESDAY, APRIL 16, 2014. 

 

 


